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 GFWC BWC NEWS  
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

Program was about the 2022 OFWC Fine Arts 
Scholarship Contest for High School Seniors.   
 
 

 
 
 
HELPING OTHERS THIS MONTH: 

• Ukraine Donations can be sent to 
Beverly.  She will be sending a check 
to BStrong. 

• Club provided laundry detergent to 
Victim Services 

• Members attended Ising Concert. 
Donations were made to Homeplate 
 

 
 

ONGOING PROJECTS 

• Soles for Souls: Give to Allison 

• Collect books and deliver to Friends of 
Library 

• Collect Bottles/Cans 
 
 
http://www.beavertonwomansclub.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                        Fundraising ZOOM BINGO:  
 

                      
 

            
 

HATS OFF TO YOU 
Bingo was a success!!  80 tickets sold 

Projected Income: $6,125 
PCC Pledges for Scholarship: $4,000  

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

• Adopt A Road: May 14  1:00  pm 

• June Banquet: 7 th (Installation of Officers, 

Awards) 

• June 11: Volunteer Booth at Library  10 – 1 pm 

• July: Book Distribution at local elementary 
schools 

• July 16/17: Chalk Fest Contact Sue Pike to 
volunteer 

• August: Summer Garden Party at Sue Pike’s 

• September 6 th  BWC Kick Off Meeting    

• Beaverton Celebration Parade: Sat, 9/10   10 – 
12 pm 
 

 
                 

    

 


